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QUESTIONS FOR THE CABINET OR CHAIR  
UNDER STANDING ORDER NO 17. 

 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING – 14 JANUARY 2020 

 
 
QUESTION NO 1 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR TERRY NORTON 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR EDUCATION 

COUNCILLOR SUZY HORTON 
 
Can the cabinet member for education advise members on what 
plans are in place to tackle the city’s underachieving schools? 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 

 
FROM: COUNCILLOR SCOTT PAYTER-HARRIS 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR HOUSING 

COUNCILLOR DARREN SANDERS 
 
Following the recent publication in The News on 31st December 
regarding temporary accommodation and the cost of temporary 
accommodation rising, what is the cabinet member doing to ensure 
this does not spiral out of control? 
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QUESTION NO 3 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR LUKE STUBBS 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR EDUCATION 

COUNCILLOR SUZY HORTON 
 
What plans are there to increase or reprovide special school places 
in the city? 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 

 
FROM: COUNCILLOR SCOTT PAYTER-HARRIS 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR HOUSING 

COUNCILLOR DARREN SANDERS 
 
Following the Cabinet report on 8th October regarding the next steps 
for Leamington & Horatia House, is the proposed demolition of 
Leamington and Horatia House still on schedule and have costs 
been identified and finalised for the demolition, if so can you please 
circulate the costs to members? 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 

 
FROM: COUNCILLOR SCOTT PAYTER-HARRIS 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR HOUSING 

COUNCILLOR DARREN SANDERS 
 
Up to January 2020 how much has the council spent on rehousing 
residents from Horatia and Leamington House and can the cabinet 
member outline any other additional costs associated to the wider 
project such as security? 
 


